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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, July 19, 2010 11:46 AM
To: Kris Larson
Cc: Larry Lepore
Subject: RE: Closure for Holland Property
Attachments: DIR_L_2010-04-05.pdf; DIR_L_2010-01-21.pdf

Kris, 
  
My last two letters outlined the requirements for closure.  Since the construction of the surface cap is part of the site 
remedy, completion and verification of the surface cap is required before case closure.  Therefore, the construction 
oversight report is essential to closing the case. 
  
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 

From: Kris Larson [klarson@ninyoandmoore.com] 
Sent: Friday, July 16, 2010 8:33 AM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: Larry Lepore 
Subject: Closure for Holland Property 

Jerry, 
I'd like to find out what your timeline is for a Holland Park No Further Action letter. Timing on this is important because 
HARD will not receive specific grant funding if they don't receive closure by October 1, 2010. I uploaded the Final SMP 
and e-mailed you the deed restriction a few weeks ago, and I know your waiting on the construction oversight report which 
won't be finished until project completion. However, I would think that the construction oversight report wouldn't be an 
essential document regarding site closure. Please let me know if you need anything else to assure that Holland Park 
receives the proper closure notification in a timely manner. 
Best regards,   
  
Kris M. Larson, P.G. 
Principal Geologist 
Ninyo & Moore 
Geotechnical & Environmental Sciences Consultants 
1956 Webster Street, Suite 400 
Oakland, California  94612 
(510) 633-5640 (x5212) 
(510) 633-5646 (Fax) 
(510) 301-9446 (Cell) 
klarson@ninyoandmoore.com 
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